Cathryn Ross
Strategy & External Affairs Director
Thames Water

Via email:
Cathryn.ross@thameswater.co.uk

31 October 2022

Dear Ms Ross,

gl Vale
of White Horse

District Council

Councillor Sally Povolotsky
Cabinet Member for Climate Emergency and
Environment

Sally.Povolotsky@whitehorsedc.gov.uk

Tel: 01235 422422
Abbey House
Abbey Close
Abingdon

0X14 3JE

Further to your letter of 23 September to Cllir Emily Smith | have been unable to find
out the status of your application for a drought permit in relation to Farmoor.

| would be grateful for an update on this matter as soon as possible.

Please could I also request that any future notices are also copied to Mark Stone as

the council’s Chief Executive.

Yours sincerely

Councillor Sally Povolotsky

Cabinet Member for Climate Emergency and Environment

Vale of White Horse District Council, Abbey House, Abbey Close, Abingdon, 0X14 3JE

www.whitehorsedc.gov.uk
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